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To whom it may concern
I support and agree with the submissions from the Wildlife Preservation Society of
Queensland.
The extinction rate of Australian wildlife is already embarrassingly high and Queensland
has only a tiny fraction of its environment protected from development. These
amendments will reduce that protection and undermine the role of National Parks in
conserving wildlife, just for short-sighted non-scientific ideological reasons.
Denise Seabright

Rollingstone Q 4816
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